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Springfield Library Special Meeting Minutes
August 28th, 2023, 7:00 pm start

Present: Jonathan Miller, Cheryl Zamelis, Dennis Dorn, Barbara LaCorte, Debbie Miller,
Carlin Thompson, Melinda Sup

This meeting was held to discuss the choosing of a new president, treasurer, and temporary
library manager. We are also here to discuss the key holders and new/existing responsibilities of
board members and staff.

Jonathan was made president, motion made by Cheryl, seconded by Barbara; unanimous
decision by board. Barbara was made vice president, motion made by Cheryl, seconded by
Dennis, unanimous decision. Debbie was made temporary independent treasurer, motion made
by Carlin, seconded by Cheryl, unanimous decision. Carlin will remain secretary.

Marilyn Marshall and Rebecca Fitzgerald are removed from the banking account, Debra Miller
and Cheryl Zamelis will be added to the account with a unanimous decision from the board.

Melinda Supp has been hired as temporary library manager at $20/hr, unanimous decision from
the board.

Library board has decided to postpone all programs until further notice, due to the sudden lack
of staff. Along with this, the Homeschooling Grant started by Marie Armstrong will be returned
ASAP.

Thanks to Melinda's help we will be able to resume the normal library hours of 20 hours a weck.

The current key holders are as follows
-Barbara LaCorte
-Dennis Dorn
-Regina Oaks
-Jerome Oaks
-Jonathan Miller
-Debbie Miller




